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focussed on increasing accessibility, improving communication, and increasing the focus on 
Equality and Diversity across the College. 
 
The College Admissions Office reviewed their regular emails to applicants, and adopted more 
inclusive language in emails to students about declaring disabilities.  
 
The College Academic Office began a long term data collection exercise, with the aim of 
comparing admissions data (such as school leaving qualifications and test results) to Final Honour 
School performance. Admissions data, including school type, was recorded for students entering 
the College as undergraduates in Michaelmas 2016.  
 
The JCR updated the content and style of their guide for new students, making it more accessible 
to all readers. 
 
The College flew the rainbow flag during LGBTQ+ History month, and agreed to do so in future. 
 
The College appointed a Tutor for Welfare, and will hold the first meeting of the Welfare Committee 


